
25. 3. 2004 
 
 

NOTICES OF MOTION 
 
 
1. BANKS PENINSULA DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 To consider the following motion, notice of which has been submitted by Councillor Broughton 

pursuant to clause 2.16 of Standing Orders: 
 
 “Our Council has yet to determine its position regarding the possible merger of Banks Peninsula 

District Council and Christchurch City Council. 
 
 However, Christchurch City Council does not support any proposal or process that would deny 

Christchurch residents a vote on this issue (particularly in light of 63% of recorded votes in 
Christchurch being against the previous amalgamation proposal in 2000).” 

 
 
 
 
 


